
   You are Invited to Mary A. Goetz Elementary’s 

 PARENT UNIVERSITY 
  A Special Event for All Parents of K – 6th Graders 

 

  Thursday, October 2nd at 6:00pm 
 

All parents/guardians will walk in their child’s shoes and report to their 

classroom for lots of learning! 
 

 Learn more about your child’s daily schedule and class expectations. 

 Hear about our Title I Fund Programs, including MAP Testing and 

Compass Learning. 

 Learn more about MAP testing and how it helps your child.  You’ll 

receive your child’s results from the September test! 

 Understand your child’s report card better. 

 What are Reading Counts tests?  You’ll find out about your child’s 

reading goal for each quarter. 

 Receive some great resources and strategies for helping your child at 

home with reading, writing, and math activities. 
 

Course #1:  Each parent will visit their child’s classroom, while students gather 

for fun activities.  (Parents will have the chance to visit more than one.) 
 

Course #2:  Parents will gather with their child in the cafeteria for a snack 

and drink, and hear about additional learning opportunities and resources.  
 

Each child will leave with a free book! 

Each parent will leave with lots of resources to help  

their young Panther become a Proficient one! 
 

This program is sponsored by Ludlow’s Family Resource & Youth Service Center,  

Ludlow’s Food Services, and Ludlow’s Title I Fund Programs. 

 
 

 -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  
 

We hope to have 100% of our families present!  Please RSVP to let us know you plan to 

attend.  Complete this portion, cut, and return this bottom section to your child’s teacher.  

Return by Monday, September 29th. 

 

Student’s Name:          Teacher:     

 

  Yes!  We are excited to come!    

      Number of Adults Attending:            Number of Children Attending:     

 

  Sorry, we are not able to attend. 


